
          
Business & Finance Division                                            

 

What’s New . . . 
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Business Managers’ Meetings 

 
The next Business Managersô Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 8, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. in 

Lee Auditorium LH1, 3511 Laclede Ave.  

 

If you would like to present at a future Business Manager Meeting or have suggestions for helpful 

content, contact Jessica Winet-Fleer.  We would love to hear about best practices in your area as others 

could benefit as well. 

 

 

Financial Planning & Budget 

 
Staff Changes 

Brianne Burcke, Assistant Controller and Director will be leaving the University on Thursday, June 2 

after 10 years.  She has accepted a position with Washington University.   

 

Janet Strader has accepted the position of Director of Planning and Budget.  She has been with the 

Business and Finance Division for 12 years and will transition into the position beautifully.  She is 

looking forward to her new role!   

 

Budget Update 

Thank you for turning in your budget and compensation workbooks in May.  Here is what to expect in 

the coming months: 

 

June 

¶ Budget Office ensures óBudget Baseô and óFY23 Budget Workbooksô balance, and salaries and 

benefits per the compensation reports are in line with personnel budgets.

.

mailto:jessica.winetfleer@slu.edu


mailto:ask@slu.edu
mailto:billikenbuyadmin@slu.edu
https://ask.slu.edu/TDClient/30/Portal/Requests/TicketRequests/NewForm?ID=d5KoWKzQ5aA_&RequestorType=Service
https://auth.slu.edu/


 

 

 

Treasury & Investment 
 

Evan Ace has joined the Treasury & Investments department as a Treasury Analyst.  Evan previously 

worked at U.S. Bank as a client relationship consultant at our on-campus branch.  Evan is a graduate of 

the University of Wisconsin 
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